
Florida Local Government Information Systems Association 
Conference – CGCIO or CPTM Graduates 

In recognition of their accomplishment, graduates of the Florida Certified Government Chief Information 

Officer (CGCIO) or the Florida Certified Public Technology Manager (CPTM) program, and those who have 

kept their certification current and meets membership eligibility, whose agencies are not members of the 

Florida Local Government Information Systems Association may attend conferences at the member 

registration rate.   
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